
                                August 2021       HOT TIPS  Newsletter

Greetings Hotlanta Squares,

Our club has a special announcement.  We would like to welcome our new Mainstream and Plus level 
Caller, Cis Hinkle. Cis has been a long time member of our club.  She will start the reentry with 
reviewing and dancing in September.  We are excited to have such a popular, knowledgeable member 
contributing to our club.

We recently had a very successful July 17  Weekend Blitz with our guest caller, Larry Belcher.  
Everyone danced and had a good time, back together. We all were finally able to review and practice 
our square dancing, again after the 16 month delay.

Our Advanced and Challenge level classes are using  tapes to review our dancing.  The review was 
helpful, as we learned to follow our new Lee Kopman tapes.  We will continue this reentry on
 Tuesday nights, 7-9 pm .

The Mayor of Atlanta is requiring the wearing of masks for indoor gatherings. We will require dancers 
to wear a mask while dancing at the church, until further CDC guidelines are updated.  All dancers are 
required to be vaccinated for everyone safety.

We all look forward to seeing everyone back dancing again, as we slowly resume our weekly gathering.
The biggest surprise is that everyone has remembered most of the past calls with ease. Start practicing 
for the upcoming September 11,  Saturday night Dance with Jet Roberts calling all levels..

Yellow Rocks !

Randy Rowan 
 President 
Hotlanta Squares


